MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115

Jan. 5, 1924.

SAN JUAN, P. R.

Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando, Box 472, Ponce, P. R.

My dear Bishop Ferrando:

On this same mail, no doubt, you will receive from the Treasurer two checks, one for \$162.91 and the other for \$230., which are apportioned as follows::

Salary of Rector of Holy Trinity
" "Chaplain of St. Luke's Hospital
15% increase of salaries

\$120.83 20.83 21.25 \$162.91

For Quebrada Limon work \$230.00
Mr. Primitivo Maldonado, at Magueyez, is receiving \$70.00, thus making the whole payment for the work at Quebrada Limon and associated missions making amount to the whole allowance for this work, that is, \$300 per month. With all good wishes, I am.

Very sincerely,

Secly to Bishop Colmore.